
Happy Holidays everyone! I hope you all
are doing great and spending time with

your families. This is the season of giving!
Spread your Key Club Kindness!

October 1, 2022
Annual Dues Become

Payable

December 1, 2022
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

December Newsletter

Division 3

Calendar Of Events

October 15, 2022
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 7-11
(Tentative), 2022
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February 1, 2023
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended
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I hope you all submitted your annual dues in time! If you have any questions
regarding the process or need help, do not be afraid to reach out to me!

ANNUAl dues 

Now is the time to get involved!

Must contain UP TO 5 COLORS. It cannot exceed five
colors 

Must compliment with the shirt color: black
Must go with the DCON theme: Lights, Cameras,

Serve!
Designs must be submitted by December 15th, 2022 

This is a call to all graphic designers! We are currently
looking for a member from our Kentucky-Tennessee

district. We are holding a t-shirt design contest. This is a
chance for you to be recognized at DCON for your hard
work, and everyone will be wearing the shirt that YOU

designed. 



Requirements:



Service ideas for the school year:
- Cleaning up after school sports events 

- Helping gather school supplies for the less
fortunate 

- Make appreciation letters to school teachers
and staff 

Do not be afraid to ask your school staff if they
need help! Help those whenever you can. 




I still encourage everyone to provide me
with new club officers and advisors

contact information. I want to be the
best that I can be as Lieutenant

Governor and having contacts will aid
me in doing so. I plan on organizing a

Divisional meeting and would love to be
able to contact everyone so I highly
encourage you all to send contact

information! 


